
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Zavoras, CatherinecZavoras@aging.sc.gov
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 10/21/2014 2:48:57 PM
Subject: Constituent case 

Attachments: SBIZHUBC22414102113460.pdf

I wanted to share this very appreciative note with you. I am absolutely certain you provide this level of assistance to 
every constituent case you receive, but it is always nice to have someone take the time to write in and share their 
appreciation for your work!

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080
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